
                                                                                                   

 

Checkout Procedure 

 

Checkout is on Sunday July 6th at 11 am. Before checkout, please make sure to pack all your 

personal belongings. Double-check that you have everything you brought with you. Also, please 

take a moment to tidy up your living areas and dispose of any trash. 

 

Please return your room keys to the checkout servants who will be at the new building banquet 

hall. You will also leave your luggage at the allotted rooms until it is time to get on the buses.  

 

Before we depart (after the awards ceremony), we will conduct a final attendance check to 

ensure that everyone is present and accounted for.  

 

 

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

 


